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Good morning Senator Dill, Representative Landry and members of the Inland Fisheries 
and Wildlife Committee. I am Nate Webb, Wildlife Division Director at the Department 
of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife, speaking on behalf of the Department, neither for nor 
against L.D. 1965. 

 
This bill is a concept draft pursuant to Joint Rule 208 and would create higher standards 
for state-owned and state-managed land for the purpose of deer management.  The 
Department will need more information on the intent and scope of this bill before we are 
able to determine our position or provide additional information to the Committee. As a 
reminder, last session Public Chaptered Law 409 “An Act to Preserve Deer Habitat” was 
passed into law.  As a result, the Department is actively pursuing the acquisition of deer 
wintering areas in northern, eastern, and western Maine.   Once acquired, these 
properties will be added to our system of Wildlife Management Areas and managed by 
our staff of licensed foresters and professional wildlife biologists with deer habitat as the 
highest priority.   
 
I would be glad to answer any questions at this time or during the work session. 


